ASIANIA SPORT FOR ALL ASSOCIATION

Ref: 006/ASFAA/2014
20" February 2014

To: Sport for All Busan Association (SABA)
(via email)

Congratulatory message on the occasion of SABA’s 30" anniversary

On behalf of ASFAA, | extend our heartiest congratulations to Sport for All Busan Association
(SABA ) on the joyous occasion on its 30th anniversary.

SABA has been a member of ASFAA since 1991 and is widely appreciated for its commitment
in the active promotion and exchange on the development of Sport for All.

| am confident that in the future SABA will continue playing its vital role and contributing to
the positive development of Sport for All initiatives in the region. | wish SABA every success

in its efforts to support our common pursuit of active living and healthy society, and | look
forward to the opportunity to strengthen our relations and collaborations in the future.

Best regard,
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Vong lao Lek
President
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